





Dear Valued Guests,

We are delighted that you have chosen to stay
with us at The Inn at Dromoland.

Our Green Team would like to invite you to
join us in helping to save the environment.
Everyday millions of gallons of water are
wasted by washing linen and towels that may
have only been used once.

Our Accommodation Team is offering a partial
service on each day of your stay. We will be
emptying the bins and changing the towels
(only if they are left in the shower/bath).

Our Accommodation Team provide a full
cleaning service on the third day of your 
multi-night stay. However, if you wish to avail
of any additional cleaning services before this
point, please contact our front desk team.
 

We would like to thank you in advance for
supporting our efforts to achieve carbon
neutrality by reducing our CO2 emissions and
by helping us to preserve our natural resources
- ultimately leading to the protection of our
environment for future generations.

Kind regards,
The Inn at Dromoland Green Team 
& Hotel Management


